Petition for No Parking Signs
Clematis Road
Ward 3
September 2020

We the undersigned residents of Clematis Road are hereby petitioning the Ward 3 Councillor of
the Town of Newmarket to install “No Parking 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.” signs. (Y\LOY\G\% - \:Tmc&a_,]

Due to the change in the schooling format at St. Elizabeth Seton Catholic Elementary School to
a French emersion school, there has been an increase in students traveling to the school
outside of the community. As a result, parents are parking on Clematis Road and accessing the
school via the walkway at the end of the street. The increase of parking has caused access
problems to driveways, including the complete blockage by parked cars. Parking Enforcement
has not eradicated the problem.

PLEASE PRINT

| NAME | ADDRESS | SIGNATURE

Note: Personal information redacted. Original contains 6 signatures.




